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It wouldn’t be Fiesta Time without 

the Knights Coke Booth! 

 

Pictured:  Once again, the Knights and their families 
were present at the Fiesta with the Coke Booth.  A great 

thanks to all who helped!   Pictured here are Betty 
Fuhrer, Francisco Cabrera, and Chawa Ramirez. 

 
Picture and Article Submissions need to be in by 

the 20th of the month 
All articles are to be submitted to: 

Laura Schuberg Newsletter Editor 
 L.Schuberg@gmail.com 

(805) 794-9189 
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Grand Knight’s Article 

 

By Patrick Donohoe 

 
Dear Brother Knights, 
 
August began with a flurry of activity at the annual 
Council 5300 Coca Cola booth at De La Guerra 
Plaza. Deepest gratitude and thanks to all Shift 
Leaders, family and friends who made this 
enterprise very fruitful and successful. A special 
thanks to Larry Torres, Tim Hogan, Mark 
Vampola and Frank Donohoe for their special help 
in the set up and break down of the booth.   
 
At Jim Bradbury’s suggestion we purchased, 
assembled and installed for it’s “maiden voyage” 
our own Coca Cola soft drink dispenser. The 
apparatus ran smoothly  after Mark Vampola 
worked out some minor technical glitches with the 
pumps. This machine certainly paid for itself in its 
first use and seems to be a solid investment for the 
Council. Net proceeds were over $5,000 taking 
into account the machine purchase costs. Thanks 
again for the suggestion, Jim, and our prayers are 
with you for a speedy recovery from your recent 
surgery. 
 
(Continued on page 10)
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  September, 2012 
9-3 Monday Labor Day Picnic, Tuckers Grove Park 
9-4 Sunday Officers’ Meeting, Conference Room, 8 PM 
9-9 Sunday Pancake Breakfast, Parish Hall, 8:30 AM 
9-10 Monday Business Meeting, Parish Hall, 7:30 PM 
   

KNIGHTLINE 5300 
September 1, 2012, The Knightline 5300 is published monthly in Goleta, California as the Official 
Newsletter of the Knights of Columbus, Goleta Valley Council 5300, P.O. Box 65, Goleta, CA 93116-
0065.  Publication of Knightline 5300 is an activity of the Knights of Columbus and all members are 
welcome to participate.  Neither the Editor nor the Council may agree or disagree with opinions 
expressed within this publication's articles and neither take responsibility or offer endorsements of 
advertisers.  Knightline 5300 deadline is the 20th of the month for the following month’s issue.  
Subscription price included in dues. 
Laura Schuberg 
Newsletter Editor 
E-mail: L.Schuberg@gmail.com 

 
 

September	
  Birthdays	
  
 
William J. Molloy 9-1 
Robert J. Shull 9-2 
Theodore L. Osborne 9-6 
Glenn T. Schiferl 9-10 
Rev. Kenneth M. Horst  9-14 
Joseph A. Talarico 9-17 
Lorenzo R. Zabala 9-20 
Thomas F. Bauer 9-22 
Horace J. Schooter 9-25 
Carlos C. Valenzuela  9-28 
William C. Fuhrer 9-29 
Jay W. Akely 9-30 
Daniel P. Knauss 9-30 
 
 

 

Schedule of Events 
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Below you will find the list of people who we should 
be praying for: 
 

• SK Steve Schlesselmann  
• SK Jim Wasil 
• Bro. Fritz Cahill and his son Tom Cahill 
• Bro. Ken Riley 
• John Bravo 
• Judy Klinge, wife of SK Brian Klinge 
• Terry Pugh, wife of SK Earl Pugh 
• Denise Swiaki, wife of SK Walter Swiacki 
• Donna Abels, wife of SK Jim Abels 
• Mary Jochum, wife of SK Bernie Jochum 
• Ray Villa and Soccorro Sieckmann, brother-

in-law and sister-in-law to SK Felix Sanchez 
• Mary Sanchez, sister of SK Felix Sanchez 
• Sr. Teresa Meza, sister of SK Jose Meza 
• Nancy Herrera, widow of SK Pablo Herrerra 
• Maureen Lacey, widow of SK John Lacey 
• Livia Dodero, widow of SK Louis Dodero 

(does not want visitors) 
• SK Deacon Mike Betlisky (Carpinteria) 
• For Fr. Dennis Collins of Our Lady of 

Sorrows 
• Ruth Duwell, wife of SK Joe Duwell 

 
For the repose of the souls of SK John Moynihan Jr., 
Jack Easterbrook and Vincent Mustacich who have 
recently passed on to their Eternal Reward.  May the 
Perpetual Light Shine upon them all and their 
families. 
 
We should also be praying for our priests and deacons 
who are our spiritual leaders in our spiritual 
community, including Fr. Art Najera and Fr. 
Armando Ibañez as they begin their new assignments 

here in Santa Barbara. 
 
If you know of anybody in need of our prayers 
please feel free to contact me at 967-9473. 
 

 
 
“Oh, how precious time is! Blessed are 
those who know how to make good use 
of it. Oh, if only all could understand 
how precious time is, undoubtedly 
everyone would do his best to spend it 
in a praiseworthy manner!" 
 
“Pray, hope and don’t worry.” 
-St. Padre Pio 
 
Feast Day on September 23rd 

 
 

Chancellor’s Report 

 

        SK Jack Turney, Chancellor 
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Happy 51st Birthday on Sept. 10th

Glenn Schiferl

Happy 67th Birthday on Sept. 29th

William Clement Fuhrer

Happy 48th Birthday on Sept. 30th

Daniel Paul Knauss

Happy 70nd Birthday on Sept. 28th

Carlos C. Valenzuela

Glenn is turning 51 years old on September 10th.
He recently drove with his son, Thomas, to Bowling 
Green, KY, taking him back for his second year at Western 
Kentucky University, as a Broadcast Production major.  
On their roadtrip, they visited Carlsbad Caverns, in New 
Mexico, toured the Bureau of Engraving and Printing
(The Money Factory) in Fort Worth, Texas, and toured the 
Hyundai manufacturing plant in Montgomery, Alabama.

William Clement was born in Pittsburgh, PA on Sept. 29, 1945 to parents 
WIlliam and Helen, who also were proud of five daughters, Barbara, Cecilia, 
Paula, Theresa and Helen.
  Bill married Betty Klenske on Nov. 3, 1979 at St. Augustine Church in Culver 
City, CA.  Betty is a native of New Hampton, Iowa.
  They are proud parents of adopted son Steven.
  He has been a KC member since Dec. 1, 1985.  Bill served as Grand Knight for 
Council 3542 in Culver City during 1991-93 years.  For Council 5300 he was 
Faithful Navigator, 2010-11, Faithful Admiral 2011-2012, Trustee 2012-13 and 
Deputy Grand Knight 2012-13.
  Parishioners since 1997, Bill serves as Usher at the 5:30 p.m.
Saturday Mass.
  During 1963-66 he served in the U.S. Navy, sailing to Italy,
Spain, France, Cuba and Canada. 
  Bill worked with GTE for 34 years. 
  Bill and Betty have enjoyed traveling to Washington D.C., Hawaii, Iowa, 
Wisconsin Dells, Portland, Maine, Pittsburgh and throughout California.

 Carlos C. Valenzuela was born on Sept. 28, 
1942 in Guadalajara, Mexico.  His parents 
were proud of all their children: Ricardo, 
Humberto, Jose, Socorro Ornelas, Martha 
Guillen and Maria Castellanos.
  Carlos married Eva Parishioners since 1974 
they have been most active in the Hispanic 
Community, Guadalupanos and the Knights 
of Columbus since 1995.
  Carlos worked for 48 years for the world-
famous Rancheros Visitadores  in Santa 
Barbara.
  His hobbies include taking trips, working, 
YMCA, gardening and camping.
  Favorite travel destinations are the different
beaches in Mexico.

Glenn Schiferl, wife Lori and daughter Susan at her recent graduation at 
Marist College in Poughkeepsiem, NY.
Susan earned a B.S. degree in Digital Media.

Past Grand Knight, 2008-09

 Dan and wife Jackie, owners of Goleta Valley Optical



September 2012, Knightline 5300, Page 5

Expires 10-14-12 Expires 10-14-12 Expires 10-14-12 Expires 10-14-12
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Honor Their Service and Say “Thank You!” by attending 

 

 The Blue Mass 
 

 
Monday,	
  September	
  17,	
  	
  

6:00	
  p.m.	
  
at	
  St.	
  Raphael’s	
  Church	
  

	
  
	
  

To	
  honor	
  our	
  police,	
  
firefighters,	
  and	
  military	
  service	
  

personnel.	
  	
  	
  	
  Dinner	
  will	
  be	
  
served	
  afterwards	
  in	
  the	
  St.	
  

Raphael	
  Parish	
  Hall.	
  
	
  
	
  

Dinner	
  tickets	
  are	
  $15	
  and	
  can	
  
be	
  purchased	
  at	
  the	
  St.	
  

Raphael’s	
  parish	
  office,	
  or	
  by	
  
contacting	
  Bill	
  Fuhrer	
  at	
  683-­‐

4236.	
  
	
  

	
  
Those	
  attending	
  in	
  uniform	
  and	
  their	
  spouses	
  will	
  receive	
  a	
  

complimentary	
  dinner.	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  All	
  Knights	
  and	
  their	
  families	
  are	
  encouraged	
  to	
  
attend	
  this	
  event	
  sponsored	
  by	
  the	
  Knights	
  of	
  Columbus,	
  4th	
  degree.

 
 



September 2012, Knightline 5300, Page 7

(805) 403-4983
Fax (805) 562-8755

5276 Hollister Ave., Suite 405

Russell Newby
Tax Service Enrolled Agent

 

*  Tax Preparation for Individuals

*  Businesses * Estates * Trusts

*  Multistate Returns

*  Audit Representation

*  IRS Problem Resolution

Since 1988

10-10-12

10-10-12

10-10-12

10-10-12

10-10-12

10-10-12

SHULL
 

INVESTMENTS

680-7099
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PHOTOGRAPHY+
GRAPHIC DESIGN

SUSANSCHIFERL.COM
HIGH QUALITY . AFFORDABLE

SASCHIFERL@COX.NET . (805)698-0160

daughter of brother Glenn Schiferl

For more information please check our website
www.pwtermite.com
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(Continued from Page 1) 
 
August 12th heralded our monthly Pancake 
Breakfast hosted by Paul and Evelina Curzan 
with special help from the “usual” cooking crew: 
Jose Meza, John McLafferty, Jim Bonsell, Bill 
Fuhrer and myself. Jim Bradbury was greatly 
missed due to his continued convalescence. The 
breakfast netted approximately $400. 
 
Monday August 13th an eventful Business 
Meeting took place at the Parish Hall. The 
Council received guest presentations regarding 
Patrick Konkol’s Eagle Scout Project and Sara 
Arnoult’s work with Intervarsity Christian 
Ministry at UCSB. Funds were approved for 
these worthy endeavors. 
 
The Council also approved funds for the Boy 
Scouts’ camping trailer at the request of Tim 
Hogan and Glenn Schiferl, Scout Leaders. The 
trailer will help with future camping adventures 
planned by the Troup. 
 
The tentative budget published in last month’s 
Knightline was discussed at this meeting and a 
decision to vote on its approval was tabled for 
next month’s meeting which will be September 
10th, 2012 at St. Raphael’s Parish at 7:30 p.m. 
Any members with questions regarding the 
budget are encouraged to attend this meeting. 
 
We are still looking for volunteer helpers for the 
Parish Picnic on Sunday, September  30th, 2012 
from noon to 5 for the Beer and Wine Garden, 
the Nacho and the Tri-Tip Sandwich booths. 
Any Knights available please contact Patrick 
Donohoe for the Tri-Tip Booth, Felix Sanchez 
for the Nacho Booth, and Vince Filippello for 
the Beer and Wine Garden. 
 
 
Vivat Jesus, 
 
Patrick J. Donohoe 
 
 

Brother	
  Knights,	
  mark	
  your	
  calendar!	
  
 

Knights	
  of	
  Columbus	
  Council	
  
5300 

“Columbus	
  Day	
  Dinner”	
  is	
  
coming!	
  

 
Saturday	
  October	
  13,	
  2012 
St.	
  Raphael	
  Church	
  Hall,	
  

6—9	
  pm	
  
 

Come,	
  enjoy	
  a	
  good	
  meal,	
  socialize	
  
with	
  friends	
  and	
  celebrate	
  our	
  

organization’s	
  namesake	
  “Christopher	
  
Columbus”.  Tickets	
  will	
  be	
  on	
  sale	
  

soon.	
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5 Barbers to Serve You
Tim, Lynn, Andre, Andy, Poco

In Fairview Shopping Center
Since 1964
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This is life as a 
Knight… 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

“There is one and only one possible 

road to joy: selfless love.” 

 -Peter Kreeft 

Live this Joy.  Live the life of a Knight! 
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	 Vincent was born in Bellingham, WA on Nov. 8, 1921, the youngest of five children born to 
Visko and Katina Mustacich. He graduated from Bellingham High School magna cum laude in the class 
of 1940.
	 He studied Business Management and Administration from a trade school and later university 
courses in higher accountancy. 
	 In the Army  he worked up to Battalion Postmaster.  Out of the service he was hired by the 
Bellingham Post Office. He worked up from the city carrier to clerk to finance clerk and on to become 
the Civil Service Examiner-in-Charge for Whatcom, Skagit and Island Counties.  For the rest of his 38-
year postal career he held that position along with being the Personnel Manager and passport agent for 
the Department of State.
	 About 1960 he also took on responsibility as the CEO of the City of Bellingham Employee’s 
Credit Union, which was struggling to stay in business.  He successfully reversed the situation and was 
always very proud of his accomplishments there.  That credit union is now the North Coast Credit 
Union on Dupont Street with assets of around 200 million.
	 Vince retired in 1982 from the Postal Service and he and his wife Roberta, moved to Santa 
Barbara in 1984 to be near their son Robert and his family.  He worked in the security department at 
Raytheon from 1984 to 1995.  Vince was a lifetime member of the Knights of Columbus.  After losing his 
wife, Roberta, Vince moved to Vista del Monte Retirement Home where he lived happily for more than 
10 years, making many wonderful friends.
Vince died peacefully of pneumonia at Cottage Hospital, surrounded by his family.  He leaves to survive 
him two sons, six grandsons and numerous nieces and nephews.  There will be a vigil at 7 p.m. Thursday, 
Aug. 16 at McDermott-Crockett Mortuary, 2020 Chapala St., Santa Barbara, CA.  The Funeral Mass 
will be at St. Raphael’s Catholic Church on Friday, August 17 at 10 a.m.
	 Arrangements entrusted to McDermott-Crockett Mortuary. 

In Loving Memory

Vincent Peter Mustacich
November 8, 1921 - August 13, 2012

Advertise in the Future Issues
Knights of Columbus,

Goleta Valley Council 5300

KNIGHTLINE
Monthly Publication - 51st Year

PO Box 65, Goleta, CA 931116-0064
Advertising Rates

Payable within 15-days after publication
Size Ad…..Full Color Cost

1/8 page.. $25 or $20 if prepaid;  
1/4 page… $45 or $35 if prepaid;
1/2 page…  $75 or $60 if prepaid; 
1 page…  $125 or $100 if prepaid.

Call Joe Kovach,
Volunteer Ad Salesperson, 964-0881 

GWEN HUESTON
Manager
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Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
(Times and Locations): 

Mon, Tues, Wed, Thurs: Bishop High Chapel, 8:00 AM-8:00 PM. 
Wed: Our Lady of Sorrows: 12:45-6:00 PM. 
Thurs: Holy Cross, 1:00 PM-7:00 PM. 
Thurs (1st):  Chapel of the Poor Clares, 4:00 PM for 24 Hours. 
Fri (each):  Our Lady of Guadalupe, 6:00 PM-8:00 PM,  
Fri (1st):  St. Raphael’s Church, 24 Hour Exposition begins at 8:00 AM, San 

Roque, 9:00 AM- 10:00 AM,  St. Mark’s, 5:45 PM – 7:00 PM. 
Fri (2nd & 4th): Bishop High Chapel, 8:00 AM-8:00 PM. 
Sat (1st): St. Raphael’s Church, Benediction 8:00 AM. 
Sun & Holy Days: Chapel of the Poor Clares, all day. 
 
 
 

Eucharistic Adoration at Bishop Diego Chapel 
  

In addition to every Monday through Thursday of each week from 8:00 
am to 8:00 pm, we are starting Eucharistic Adoration every 2nd & 4th Friday of the month from 8:00 
am to 8:00 pm at Bishop Diego Chapel.  These additional Friday hours began on August 24th.  We 
cordially invite you to join us for a Holy Hour of Adoration.   
 
As Blessed Mother Teresa so eloquently expressed, “Every Holy Hour we make so pleases 
the Heart of Jesus that it will be recorded in Heaven and retold for all eternity.  It opens up 
the floodgates of God’s merciful Love upon the world.  Nowhere on earth are we more 
welcomed or loved than by Jesus in the Eucharist." 
  
Won’t you please consider signing up for a Holy Hour of Eucharistic Adoration once a week?  Jesus 
desires to pour out His graces and blessings upon us.  He is waiting for us to come to Him in the 
Chapel.  Will you respond to His call? 
  
To sign up or for questions, please contact Margaret Priest at 805-967-7391 or e-mail 
margpriest@aol.com. Thank you. 
 
 

Blessed are… 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 



   
                                                        
                                                   September 2012, Knightline 5300, Page 15 

 

 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS, COUNCIL 5300 OFFICERS FOR YEAR 2012-2013 

Grand Knight  Patrick Donohoe (805) 698-6102 patdonohoe64@yahoo.com 
Chaplain Fr. Arthur Najera (805) 967-5641  
Deputy Grand Knight  William Fuhrer (805) 683-4236 fuhrerkllnsk@msn.com 
Chancellor Jack Turney (805) 967-9473 jacknchrista@verizon.net 
Warden Jim Bradbury (805) 964-8001 cowbou@cox.net 
Advocate Richard Scholl (805) 964-6384 richardscholl@hotmail.com 
Recorder John Peyton (805) 964-1685 jpeyton999@msn.com 
Financial Secretary Chris Arnoult (805) 964-6324 francisarnoult@cox.net 
Treasurer Joseph Darga (805) 964-3264 newheart1229@cox.net 
Lecturer Joe Bauer (805) 967-2221 joebauer2@yahoo.com 
Outside Guard Jose Meza (805) 682-8637  
Inside Guard Raphael Cardenas (805) 967-2309 ggcon51@cox.net 
Trustee-Three Years Ed Barrier (805) 683-4534 ebarrier@att.net 
Trustee-Two Years Mark Vampola (805) 708-2631 vamperz@cox.net 
Trustee-One Year Mike Donovan (805) 967-9506 mkedonovan@aol.com 

 
SERVICE PROGRAM ORGANIZATIONS 
Program Director Patrick Donohoe (805) 698-6102 	
  
Church Director Brian Klinge (805) 967-4753 bklinge5@cox.net 
Community Director Richard Scholl (805) 964-6384  richardscholl@hotmail.com  
Council Director Tim Hogan (805) 683-6344 t4210@cox.net 
Family Director Vacant   
Youth Director John Vasellina (805) 964-3466 srym12@yahoo.com 
Pro-Life Director John C. Kirk Jr.  (805) 967-5996  
Membership Director Francisco Cabrera (805) 964-9485 fcocabrera@cox.net 
 
OTHER IMPORTANT CONTACTS 

Supreme Knight Carl Anderson (203) 772-2130 info@kofc.org	
  
State Deputy Dr. Ray Warriner (909) 434-0460 state.deputy@kofc-california.org 
District Deputy Niceforo Albino Prado (805) 651-8847 snunez890@gmail.com 
District Warden John Bravo (805) 525-1228 john.bravo@yahoo.com 
Faithful Navigator Raphael Cardenas (805)-967-2309 ggcon51@cox.net 
Insurance Field Agent Jehan Fernando (805) 231-3675  
Knightline Advertising Joe T. Kovach (805) 964-0881 joetk79@cox.net 

CALLING COMMITTEE-COLUMBIAN YEAR 2012-2013 

Abels-Bunke Mary Arnoult (805) 964-6324 maryarnoult@cox.net 
Cabrera-De Ponce Vacant (805) 683-4546  
Diani-Hazher Evelina Curzan (805) 964-4493 dutchevy@cox.net 
Hernandez-Lima Patty Salcedo (805) 245-2545 patty_lopez@hotmail.com 
Liponi-Modugno Jacqueline Knauss (805) 964-2442 jackie@gvoptical.com 
Moiso-Nungaray Elaine McNamara (805) 964-4526 billmcnamara@alum.mit.edu 
Osborne-Ruiz Chawa Ramirez (805) 964-3775  
Salcedo-Turney Julie Sanchez (805) 964-3398  
Uhte-Znovena Vacant    
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